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Friday 25th April 2025 

 

Year 1 Visit: Southend Christian Fellowship 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our Religious Education Curriculum the Year One children will be visiting a 

local church. The children have the opportunity to visit Southend Christian Fellowship 

on Thursday 8th May, they will explore the building and begin to understand why it is 

an important place in our community to the Christian faith. In the classroom the 

children have been thinking about what makes a place sacred, what worship is, what 

special and sacred objects are and why it is important to show respect for other 

peoples precious and sacred belongings.  Visiting the Church will support this learning 

that has been taking place. 

 

If your child is accessing Rainbow, Starlight or The Nest base staff will discuss this with 

you further. 

 

Two classes will attend in the morning and two classes will visit in the afternoon.  See 

below to when each class will visit. 

 

10.30am – 11.30am 

(leaving at 10.00am) 

1.30pm – 2.30pm 

(leaving at 1pm) 

Dragonfly  

Duck 

Heron 

Newt 

 

This trip will only be possible with your help. If you are able to help your child’s class on 

that day, please let the class teacher know as soon as possible.  

 

If your child is visiting in the morning, we will be leaving school at about 10.00am to 

walk to the Church and will be back at school by lunch time.  If your child is visiting in 

the afternoon, we will be leaving about 1pm and back for normal school pick up time.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Bird 

Religious Education Subject Lead 

 

 
 

 

 


